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Comments:    I fully support this project and am very enthusiastic about it for several reasons:  #1  I believe it will

improve the traffic flow and safety on the road between the Taos Ski Basin and Kachina Basin.  We hike and

snowshoe in this area at all times of the year and believe that having options that don't require vehicles are

investments that should be made for a greener future. A high speed gondola is a efficient and safe way to

alleviate traffic and reduce road maintenance. #2  I am very interested in the benefit that the water tank and

booster station will have in providing increased fire suppression, clearly an issue of greater concern each year in

New Mexico. Anything we can to do in this area is an investment in our future!  #3  As outdoor enthusiasts we

love the idea of Nordic and snowshoe trails.  Currently we drive to Enchanted Forest or further afield for this

activity. How wonderful to have such recreational and healthy amenities here in TSV!  #4  The restaurant options

are clearly limited and having more options for residents and guests can only help the TSV economy and make

for less congestion in the existing restaurants.  Thank you for providing the information about this impactful

project.  

 


